

HISD hosts STAAR Info Session to Prepare Community for New Exam
What: 
HISD’s is hosting a STAAR Info Session to familiarize all parents, students and staff with the new state-mandated STAAR exam.  This information session will provide parents thorough information on STAAR, outlining the chief differences between the previous state exam, TAKS, and STAAR, and providing district-specific information on resources available to students who struggle on STAAR concepts.  A panel of STAAR experts will also discuss the latest information about the law requiring schools to count high school students’ scores on STAAR end-of-course exams toward their class grades.  

Who: 
HISD Administrators and STAAR experts
When:
Thursday, February 16, from 6:30 to 8p.m.
Where:
Hattie Mae White Educational Support Center, 4400 W. 18th Street.


The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 281 schools and more than 200,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees. 

For more information, visit the HISD Web site at www.houstonisd.org. 
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